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Police Investigate Homicide of 14-Year-Old Juvenile in Corridor Neighborhood      


San Diego – On July 10, 2022, at approximately 1:30 p.m., the San Diego Police 
Communications Center received a call of a shooting at Polk Avenue and 37th Street in the 
Corridor neighborhood.  


Officers from Mid-City Division arrived at the location and discovered a male teenager 
down on a sidewalk.  He appeared to have suffered at least one gunshot wound.  Officers 
and paramedics began rendering life saving measures.  Unfortunately, he was pronounced 
deceased at the scene.  He is described as a 14-year-old Hispanic juvenile.  His has been 
identified, however his name will not be released at this time.  


San Diego Police Homicide Detectives were called to the scene and began investigating the 
incident.  Preliminary information indicated that the victim was walking on foot in the area 
when he was approached by a group of Hispanic males who shot him.  The males possibly 
left southbound on 37th Street in a light-colored sedan.  There is no further information 
about the suspects to be released at this time.  


It is very early in the investigation and detectives are still working to determine the 
circumstances surrounding the shooting, including the motivation and whether there was 
any sort of interaction between the victim and the suspects.  Detectives are gathering and 
reviewing evidence and interviewing any potential witnesses.     


Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call the Homicide Unit at (619) 
531-2293 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
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